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SECOVA NEWS RELEASE 

RESPONSE TO DRAKENSBERG CAPITAL LIMITED CLAIMS 
 
 

VANCOUVER, BC – December 4, 2019. Secova Metals Corp. (“Secova” or the “Company”) 
is responding to information distributed by Drakensberg Capital Limited (“Drakensberg”) in 
relation to certain mineral properties purportedly sold to Secova.  The Company terminated the 
agreement with Drakensberg pursuant to the terms of its agreement with Drakensberg dated March 
20, 2019.  As a result of the termination, Secova has no liability to Drakensberg.  The comments 
made by Drakensberg are incorrect, false and misleading and can only be construed as an attempt 
to improperly further the false claims made by Drakensberg. 
 
The Company stands behind its continuous disclosure and directs readers to www.sedar.com for 
its disclosure record. 

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

 
“Brad Kitchen” 
Chairman, CEO and 
Director 
Tel.: 1-604-506-7555 
info@secovametals.com 

 
 
 
 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release.  

 


